
Fall into the school year!  September 2022

A message from Mrs. Leal
      Fall is around the corner as 
are the beautiful seasonal 
changes.  Students and most 
parents are eager about a new 
school year and the excitment is 
in the air.    

      Hello families! My name is 
Martha Leal. I am the school 
counselor here at Lost Pines 
Elementary.  It has been such a 
joy to be the guidance counselor 
at LPE for the past five years. 

     I will use this platform 
monthly to provide social 
emotional tidbits, I will provide 
information about my program, 
community events, and so much 
more.  Stay tuned.     

We are all just one 
small adjustment away 

from the life
that we want

Movie: How do you 
know

September Guidance Lesson
All grade levels will get to meet me and Mrs. 
Rey, our new Community in Schools Case 
Manager.  During our session together they will 
learn the following:

* Who is Mrs. Rey

* How can CIS help me and my family

* What is the job of a counselor

* How to reach the counselor

* Watch “Meet the counselor” video

* Complete “All about me” pages so that I can 
learn more about each child. 

Join us for coffee
  This year I plan to join Mrs. Ringstaff our 
school principal at coffee with parents.  My 
hope is to  meet you during our monthly 
get togethers. 

     For the month of September I plan to 
teach you creative ways to engage your 
child while juggling your busy schedule.

 How to contact me!
                        512-772-7715
                    mleal@bisdtx.org

Counselor’s Corner


